Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

February 20, 2001

Box 938 200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue) Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

By Fax 1-604-688-2043

File: EA00-002 and EA00-002a

Mr. Alan Taylor Vice-President Exploration Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) Suite 1202, 700 West Pender Street Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: REVIEW BOARD INFORMATION REQUEST

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or Board) is issuing the attached information Request for response on or before March 2, 2001. Please contact the Review Board's office if there are any questions regarding the Board's request.

Sincerely,

c:

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Peter J. Campbell, Vice President Projects, Review Board CZN distribution list